
08/04/2019 

MRS Kathryn McDonald 
10 Evans Street ST 
Freshwater NSW 2096 
kathrynmcdonald11@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2019/0278 - 1 / 1 Moore Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096

An indoor recreation facility for over 15year olds is completely inappropriate for the proposed 
site. I feel this type of business would be better suited to an industrial area rather right in the 
middle of the village which to date is predominantly frequented by families. Freshwater village 
is definitely not the thriving place it used to be when we first moved 20 years ago to Freshwater 
and the proposed business will definitely not enhance it. Will extra parking be provided? So 
many questions. 
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